

## City of Pittsburgh

## Office of Management and Budget

William Peduto, Mayor

Sam Ashbaugh, Chief Financial Officer Jennifer Presutti, Director

To:

The Honorable President and Members of Council

From: Jennifer Presutti, Director

Office of Management and Budget

Date: August 28, 2018

Re:

Acting Pay Requests (3)

## Dear President and Members of Council:

This Read and Received Memo is being forwarded to Council per the Acting Pay Policy, effective 6/28/2018. The attached acting pay requests have been approved by the Mayor's Office and the Office of Management & Budget.